
Ector County Independent School District 

Odessa, Texas 

 
Memorandum 

 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF ADVANCED TECHNICAL CENTER PHASE 

III REDESIGN UPDATE 
 
DATE: April 20, 2010  
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 
The Board has received information pertaining to the ATC Phase III Redesign.  
 

*************** 
 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the Phase III ATC Redesign as 
presented. 

 
*************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Hector Mendez      Dr. Steve Brown 

Superintendent of Schools     Assistant Superintendent for 
        Secondary Operations 


